~ City of Christopher

208 North Thomas
Christopher, Illinois 62822

Office of the Mayor
Gary Bartolotti, Mayor

MAYOR’S REPORT

September 9, 2024

1. 409 Ernestine was deeded to the City of Christopher. The property in question will need to be
demolished. We have a quick claim deed.
2. Bids for our MFT was approved by IDOT $72,588.00

3. Discussion on Kirk’s Drug Store.

4. Street signs has been ordered. (Sa-So)

5. The council will need to approve $2,505.00 to purchase hose and nozzles for the Fire Department and
other supplies. This will be purchased from Dinges Fire Company.

6. Republic Services has submitted a five year bid for trash service. There were no changes in the
contract. Monthly rate with recycling $14.98 and without recycling $14.10. There will be a 5% percent
adjustment each year after the first year.

7. Update on Dollar Store south of town.

Building for the future!




